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Welcome to the second Bulletin for Cheltenham East Primary School’s 
fantastic Halloween Festival. 

The Festival team has been working super-hard behind the scenes to get the ball rolling for
the big day on Saturday October 28th, and meetings have been lively and fruitful. 

Some wonderful new CEPS helpers have already signed up to get involved, and we have received 
some great new suggestions for stalls. If you would like to help or have suggestions, let us know here.

We will need everyone’s help to make this event a success! We hope the excitement is 
starting to build about what will be a great day for Cheltenham East Primary!

Hagrid’s Hut Barbeque
Who loves a BBQ? We do! This Bulletin we’re 
letting you know about the first of our super 
eating options at the Festival: the fabulous 

Hagrid’s Hut BBQ Stall, manned by our very own CEPS Fathers Club. They 
will be offering up a great selection of hearty fare for giant-size 
appetites. And speaking of giants – believe it or not, Hagrid himself will 
be hanging around the Hut all day! Come and take a photo with the big 
man while purchasing your delicious BBQ treats.

Do you own or work for a 
business that could support 

the CEPS Halloween Festival? 
We are seeking support from 

local businesses that can 
assist us with the donation 

of good or services. This may 
include supplying goods at 
cost price, donating prizes 
and vouchers, or becoming 
an Event Sponsor. There are 
lots of opportunities to get 

involved, both big and small, 
and your support helps 
ensure that our main 

fundraising opportunity is a 
big success!

If you can assist, or know 
someone who can, please 

contact the Festival team at 
cepsfestival@gmail.com

Monday June 19th 2017

https://form.jotform.co/71125642469862


Our Carnival is booked!
We’re finalising our All-Day Ride Wristband 
booking link and … details of how to order yours 
will be provided our next Festival Bulletin! Grab 
your wristband for the early-bird price of $26! 
Wristband holders have unlimited access to the 
great amusements below (height restrictions may 
apply) PLUS unrestricted entry to the Myuna Farm 
Animal Ark petting zoo, and the amazing A & A 
Wildlife interactive reptile and animal displays!
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The Scrambler –
fast and spinny fun!

Get lost (and surprised) inside 
the Haunted Maze

Take a slip down the 
Haunted Slide

The Music Trip – bigger thrills 
for bigger kids

Get on board the Hogwarts Express 
- from Platform 9 ¾, of course!

The Fortress 
of Fun



Goblets of Fire
Our Featured product stall for 
this Bulletin is the amazing

“Goblets of Fire” – beautiful glasses decorated 
with sparkling glitter and the BEST Harry Potter 
quotes. Perfect for wizarding fans, or just a unique 
gift for a wine lover! Of course, these goblets 
don't have to be used with wine … drink any of 
your favourite beverages from them, display 
them for your friends to see, give as a gift for 
birthdays, Mother's Day, Father's Day, Christmas, 
Halloween, etc. They can be gently hand-washed 
to retain their beauty. In upcoming Bulletins, we 
will be telling how you can even pre-order a 
goblet with custom lettering … your own 
favourite quote, your name, or absolutely 
anything you like! The Goblets of Fire will be 
available in 18 gorgeous colours (shown below).
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Last Bulletin, we promised to reveal what our first Gold 
Sponsor – 24/7 Dental – will be doing for the Festival. And 
we are very pleased to announce that this local business 
will be hosting the “Tooth-Fairy Fang Inspection Station”. 
For a small fee, a fully qualified dentist and dental assistant 
(dressed as Tooth Fairies, of course!) will perform basic 
check-ups on the fangs of our little monsters … AND
provide discount vouchers for a dental visit after the 
Festival, should they find that any teeth need tweaking! 
This great service will provide a fantastic opportunity to 
make sure everyone is tip-top tooth-wise (especial around 
Halloween when too much candy can be on offer)!

Get your Fangs checked!

Our Bunting Brigade is on the case, sewing up a storm to make sure 
our Festival stalls look amazing! If you would like to join in and help 

(with cutting, pinning or sewing), contact the Festival Team!
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Want to get involved in the Halloween Festival?
If you would like to get involved with the Festival committee; have an idea for a stall, entertainment or 

attraction; would like to run a stall in the main Festival or Makers Market; or have any suggestions –
please let us know here. You can also email us at cepsfestival@gmail.com, or contact Toni Henson 

(0497 116 440) or Hannah Hawkes (0403 864 324). Get on board, learn new skills, make new friends 
and have a few laughs as we work towards a spectacular day!

That’s all for this Bulletin … more exciting Festival News will be coming soon! If you have any 
enquiries, please contact the Festival Team on cepsfestival@gmail.com

Calling all Green Thumbs!
Do YOU have a green thumb? Why not start 
potting for our fabulous Plant Stall? We are 
asking all families, grandparents and friends who 
enjoy gardening to help. Donations of plants of 
ALL varieties – indoor, outdoor, succulents, 
bromeliads, orchids, herbs – will be gratefully 
accepted! Please nurture your plants at home for 
now … we will be organising plant drop-off 
and collection days close to the Festival date. 

ALSO, if you able to assist with cuttings, 
seedlings, pots or potting mix, please let us 
know via the Festival email: 
cepsfestival@gmail.com. We are looking 
forward to having a lush and bountiful display 
of greenery to offer for sale!

Stage Entertainment Shout-Out!
Are you and your family involved with a dance school, performance 
academy, martial arts club, cheerleading club, band or choir? We are 

seeking expressions of interest for performers to fill our Entertainment 
schedule on Festival Day. We also have a fabulous promotional 

opportunity for a business to become involved as our Stage Sponsor!

If you are interested or know someone, let us know.

Donations drop-off point
If you have already assembled donations of soft toy animals for the Magical Menagerie Stall, or 

fancy/vintage clothing or costumes for Gladrags Wizardware Stall – that’s FANASTIC and thank you! 
To take them off your hands, from this week we will have a drop-off point available near the office 

in the CEPS foyer. If it’s good quality, and you don’t want it, then we do!
(Please take a look at the sign on the box for full details of exactly the types of donations we need) 

Next Bulletin, we’ll let you know the schedule of donation days for Bric-a-Brac.
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